
!
!

SRECTrade,!Inc.!!|!201!California!Street!|!Suite!630!!|!San!Francisco!|!CA!|!94111!
Email:!EasyREC@srectrade.com!!|!Telephone:!(877)!466K4606!

!

To:  Ohio PUC 
From: Allyson Umberger, SRECTrade, Inc. 
Subject: System expansion for Clark, Bruce Residence - B Clark 
Date:  1/30/15 
 
Case #:  14-1635-EL-REN 
Certification #: 14-SPV-WV-GATS-0543 
GATS NON#: NON89349 
Effective Date: 11/10/2014 
 
The Clark, Bruce Residence - B Clark facility has added an additional 1.65 kW capacity 
to their existing solar facility.  The total capacity of the system is now 8.31 kW.  The addition 
consisted of 6 x SolarWorld - SW275 Mono (275W Monocrystalline Module) at 275 watt 
panels and 6 Enphase Energy M250-60-2LL-S2x (-ZC) (-NA) (240 W, 240 Vac inverter S2x 
are connector types, ZC is mount, NA for North American) inverters.  The expansion is 
utilizing the same meter as the original system – Schlumberger Centron (Serial # 27480738).  
The addition was completed on November 10, 2014 and the attached photo was taken on 
December 12, 2014. Please note that the photo shows the entire array (original + expansion), 
with the new 6 panels as the darker, spotted 6 panels on the left end. 
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Please update your records to reflect the expansion.  We will also submit a system change 
request to GATS once PUCO has approved the expansion. If you need any additional 
information, please feel free to contact me at the number below.  
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
 
Allyson Umberger 
Director of Regulatory Affairs & General Counsel 
SRECTrade, Inc. 
Allyson.Umberger@srectrade.com 
Applications@srectrade.com  
Toll Free Number: (877) 466-4606 



This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities 

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on 

1/30/2015 3:39:17 PM

in

Case No(s). 14-1635-EL-REN

Summary: Application Application for System Expansion electronically filed by Mr. Steven
Eisenberg on behalf of  Bruce  Clark


